
January 28, 2019 - Superintendent Report – Mr.  Ehler 

Vision:  Empowering all for lifelong learning 
Mission:  Creating an educational community where lifelong learning is valued,  
        excellence is expected, and all are prepared for the future. 

------------------------------ 

Congratulations: 

Junior High Knowledge Bowl Teams – They competed at Regionals on Thursday (1.17). 
All teams did a great job representing Rushford-Peterson.  
 
1st Place finish for our 9th grade team.  Members are:  Zenessa Anderson, Jacob    
     Mensink, Andrew McNeill, Aaron Prinsen, Thomas Ekern, and Andrew Hoiness. 
 
2nd Place finish for Senior High Knowledge Bowl Team at the Three Rivers        
       Conference Meet on Monday (1.14).  
 
OAP (One Act Play) – They took second place with their performance of the  
        “Miracle Worker” at the East Section of Three Rivers Conference last Saturday 1.19).  
 

------------------------------- 

Welcome to Student Teachers: 

We welcomed them to the R-P School Family on Monday, Jan. 14th: 

 Jennifer Thoreson – WSU – Mrs. Burt  

 Michelle Weber – WSU – Mrs. Bergan 

 Dan Navreson – St. Mary’s – Mr. Tesch 

 Austin Nagle – WSU – Mrs. Schultz 

 Ben McCrary – WSU – Mrs. Cunningham 

 Ryan Michaletzl – WSU – Mr. Koenen 

 Julia Jones – WSU – Mrs. Torkelson 

 Emily Solum – WSU – Mrs. Vix 



Thank you to our teachers who are hosting a student teacher.  I appreciate their 

willingness to share their expertise. 

------------------------------------------------ 

Note of Thanks to Rushford Lions: 

They have been assisting with our AM Safety Patrol one week a month.  We are indebted 

to the members of the Rushford Lions for their willingness to assist us with this duty and 

responsibility on a month basis. 

They were particularly welcomed on Thursday and Friday during the cold and wind 

chill factors that we had to contend with on those two days.   

--------------------------------------------------------- 

DNR Grant: 

I received some additional information in regards to the timeline.  The grant would be 
submitted this year and if approved, construction would take place in the summer of 
2020.  
 
-------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Meetings and Upcoming Events:  

   

Thursday, January 31st & Friday February 1st – Supt. First Round Interviews 

 

Thursday, February 7th & Friday February 8th - Supt. Second Round Interviews 

 

Tuesday, February 19th – Special Meeting to select Supt. finalist 

 

Monday, Feb. 25th – Monthly Board Meeting 

       

  

  
 


